
Planning and Development Committee August 2024 

Update on the former Bridge Inn site 

• 09/08/24 WLDC environmental health have been in touch. They have been on-site and 
have cleared all the waste, removed it, and cut down the foliage. 

• The building has been boarded up, where windows have been damaged, and secured to 
prevent unauthorised access  

• It has been noted that there is now graffiti on-site. 

 

Recommendations: To note the report. 

 

 


